
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

!! We are arranging a training day for each 

site, which will be held at Oxford on Tuesday 
13th March 2018 !! 
 
Ideally we would like the Principle Investigator 
and a Research Nurse form each site to attend. 
Lunch will be provided from 12pm and the 
session will start at 1pm 
The Chief Investigator; Professor David Werring 
and Co-Chief Investigator; Professor Peter 
Rothwell will discuss the project in more detail 
and will give you an opportunity to ask 
questions.  
Also, there will be a chance to see how the 
blood pressure monitoring devices will work. 
Confirmation of the venue will follow in an email. 
 
Could you please kindly confirm if you are 
able to make it by contacting the trial co-
ordinator Shahena; shahena.butt@ucl.ac.uk  

 

NEW YEAR GREETINGS 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators, 
 
We would like to start the New Year by taking 
this opportunity to thank you for your patience 
during the last year and to update you on the 
progress of the trial. 
 

We would also like to give you an important 
date for your diary and hope you will be able 
to make it. 

 

We are excited to get this trial up and running this year and we would like to thank you again for your 
continued help and support!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Shahena Butt David Werring      Peter Rothwell          Louise Silver 
Study Co-ordinator Chief Investigator                Co-Chief Investigator              Research co-ordinator 
             Oxford (Blood pressure)         Oxford (Blood pressure) 
              

 

SAVE THE DATE! TRAINING DAY 

TRIAL STATUS 

Nationally, 13 centres have been asked to 
participate (UCLH, Oxford, Glasgow, 
Edinburgh, Cambridge, Manchester, 
Newcastle, Imperial, Nottingham, King’s, St 
George’s, Royal Preston and Sheffield) and 
have agreed to take part. We anticipate you 
all will be able to continue to support us to 
get this exciting trial up and running this 
year. 
 
The trial protocol underwent a review 
process through the steering committee 
members and before the protocol was 
finalised and was submitted to R&D for 
provisional sponsorship approval and is 
currently being reviewed. When provisional 
sponsorship is granted we will submit to 
Ethics and HRA approval. Once approval is 
in place we will be able to carry out the 
necessary site set-up and contracts will be 
finalised. 
 
We are aiming to start patient recruitment 
from April 2018. 
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